
Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

A message from our Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Monday 13th May 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Wednesday 15th May 

Class 4 Assembly 2.45pm 

Friday 17th May 

Class 18 Assembly 9am -
9.30am 

Tuesday 21st May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Class Photographs 

Thursday 23rd May 

Year 5 Come & Share Event 
2.30pm - 3.30pm 

Friday 24th May 

Class 8 Assembly 9am -
9.30am 

Friday 24th May 

Last day of half term 

Monday 3rd June 

Back to school 

Monday 3rd June 

Year 4 MTC week 

Thursday 6th June 

Year 2 Come & Share Event 
2pm - 3.30pm 

Dates for your diary 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are so pleased that we are finally having some sunshine and bright weather! 
Please make sure your child has a labelled water bottle in school and a sunhat on hot 
days. It is also helpful if you apply suncream to your children before bringing them 
in. If you need your child to apply suncream during the day, they will need to do this 
themselves as our staff are unable to do this for them. 

We have recently been developing a Communication Policy which outlines the 
procedures around communication between parents and school. We are aware that 
parents don’t always know the best person to contact with a query so this policy 
outlines who to contact and the contact details you will need. It also outlines the 
expectations in terms of a response from school and what communication you can 
expect to receive from us. It is worth noting that it states clearly in the policy that 
individual members of staff should not be emailed as we cannot always guarantee 
that emails to individuals will be picked up depending on working patterns, sickness, 
workload etc. All urgent queries should be a phone call to the school office and the 
majority of emails should be sent to admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk in the first 
instance. Seesaw messaging should only be used for non-urgent issues relating to 
your child’s learning or pastoral support. The policy has been ratified by our 
governors and has been attached for your reference.                                             
 
We have also reviewed our Parent Code of Conduct which outlines the conduct which 
is expected when on the school site and communicating with school. This has also 
been attached for your reference.   
Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs Swindell 

C6 Sara, Aysun, Ava-Noelle 

C8 Sufyaan, Clarice, Arisha 

C10 Kanari, Rithvik 

C11 Lexi, Evelyn 

C12 Hanan 

C13 Devmithran, Shaarwin 

C14 Delia-Maria, Joshua 

C15 Billy, Kiya, Omar 

C16 Saatvik, Panshul 

C17 Dominic, Usman 

C18 Clare, Eve 

C19 Hasti 

C20 Lilly-Mai, Jovan 

C21 Maria-Ruxandra, Dhruv 

C22 Dia, Jessica 

C23 Bilal, Zaynab 

SOAR Superstars 

Year 5 have been learning about plant 
reproduction. We discussed how plants 
reproduce, looked at the male and female 
parts of the flower and thought about 
the ways seeds could be dispersed. The 
children then worked in groups to dissect 
a flower to find these different parts. 

Well done, Year 5!    

In Year 1, we have started our learning 
about the Fire of London. This week, we 
explored the sequence of events in the 
Fire of London and made our own timeline! 

Reminder 

• To ensure the safety and wellbeing of pupils, staff and visitors to the school site, can we 
please remind all parents that pets are not permitted on site. 

Exciting learning from this week 

mailto:admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk

